
 

  

Transmitted by email 
 
 
July 26, 2024 
 
Tek Lentine  
Chair, Technical Committee (TC) 60335-2-40 - Heating and Cooling Equipment – Heat Pumps, 
Air Conditioners and Dehumidifiers 
UL Standards & Engagement  
1603 Orrington Ave # 2000  
Evanston, IL 60201 
 
 
Dear Tek: 
 
As a follow-up to the June 4, 2024 letter I sent regarding incidents with room air conditioners 
falling out of windows, I am providing the attached table summarizing relevant data found in a 
search of  the Consumer Product Safety Risk Management System (CPSRMS) database for 
incidents occurring within the timeframe 7/1/2014 through 6/30/2024 based on reports received 
as of 6/30/2024, using the product code for Room Air Conditioners (0381).1  If you have any 
questions, please contact me at atrotta@cpsc.gov. 
 
Thank you for your continued consideration of this issue.   
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Andrew Trotta 
Director 
Division of Electrical Engineering and Fire Sciences 
Directorate for Engineering Sciences 
 
 
Enclosure: Excel Spreadsheet titled AC_window_falls_UL_July_2024_EXTERNAL 
 
 

 
1 This letter was prepared by the CPSC staff. It has not been reviewed or approved by, and may not 
represent the views of, the Commission. 
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CC:  Randy Cooper, Association of Home Appliance Manufacturers 

Jacqueline Campbell, CPSC Voluntary Standards Coordinator 
 


